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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL  
 

FROM: B. GRATRIX, P.ENG., SENIOR PROJECT MANAGER – TRANSPORTATION 
PLANNING EXT. 5117 
 

NOTED: 
 

M. BANFIELD, RPP, DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
B. ARANIYASUNDARAN, P.ENG., PMP, GENERAL MANAGER OF 
INFRASTRUCTURE AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

CYCLE BARRIE INFRASTRUCTURE PROGRAM –  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE NO. 1 
 

DATE: 
  

FEBRUARY 7, 2022 

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to provide members of Council with advance notice of the upcoming 
Public Information Centre (PIC) for the Cycle Barrie Infrastructure Program (CBIP). 
 
While the City continues to implement cycling infrastructure with major road reconstruction projects, the 
CBIP is a standalone effort intended to accelerate implementation and develop a connected network by 
rightsizing roads to accommodate bicycle lanes, implementing signed routes on appropriate corridors and 
addressing strategic network gaps to provide greater connectivity.   
 
The first virtual PIC is being held at 7:00pm on February 24, 2022.  The purpose of the PIC is to introduce 
the CBIP, provide information on corridors planned for bicycling lanes and illustrate identified network gaps.  
The PIC will be soliciting feedback on popular cycling routes and route prioritization, general barriers to 
cycling and suggestions to get more residents cycling.  The PIC will be advertised in the Barrie Advance 
and through the City’s social media channels.  
 
Project details and registration information for the PIC are available at www.buildingbarrie.ca/cyclebarrie.  
 

http://www.buildingbarrie.ca/cyclebarrie
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